
MIS “SHUTTLE” STUDENTS AT J.B. Stephens Elementary School  

PM INSTRUCTIONS 

BEGINNING August 26, 2013 
 

The shuttle bus, Bus 21, should arrive at J.B.S. around 2:30-2:45 p.m.*.  It will be heading north on Blue 

Rd. and will stop near the crosswalk to let out students who are walking home.  The bus will then pull 

into the school’s front circle and let out students who have a ride waiting for them.   

 

Car Riders 

If you are picking up your student from the MIS Shuttle, please follow these instructions:  

After turning into the school driveway off Blue Road, enter the south parking lot and form a line next to 

the curb, just south of the front circle.  Please do not enter the circle.  When the bus arrives, it will enter 

the circle and drop student(s) at the front entrance.  Students should then use the sidewalk to walk to 

their cars.  Students should enter the car on the curb side.  Cars should not pass cars when leaving the 

school.    

 

Bike Riders  

Students should walk along the sidewalk to the bike rack and ride on the sidewalk until they reach the 

crosswalk on Blue Road.   

 

FYI:   There is an after-hours doorbell at the front entrances should students need help from someone at 

J.B.S.   

 

For questions/concerns/clarifications, please call Mrs. Short at 462-4491, ext. 207.  Thank you for your 

cooperation, as we use our transportation resources wisely and keep our kids safe!!   

 

 


